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5th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted that your Year 2 child has been offered a Year 3 place with us from September 2021. 
  
We are so looking forward to meeting you and getting to know you. For our first event, we warmly invite 
you and your child to join us for our Welcome Zoom, at 6pm on Tuesday 11th May 2021.   
 
Join Zoom Meeting  
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/79605044883?pwd=bElhTTBhdk9BaXdYOWVUUVk5VVBlUT09  
Meeting ID: 796 0504 4883  
Passcode: jB7CaW  
 
We know that Autumn seems a long way off, but we also know that moving to a new school can be a 
daunting prospect, and we want to make that process as smooth (and fun!) as possible.  We are sure 
that you and your children will have plenty of questions about life at Ely St Mary’s, and this is a great 
chance to find out more.  
  
The evening will include a talk led by myself and members of our current Year 3 team, introducing the 
exciting topics, trips and texts for the year ahead.  We will give an overview of our routines (including 
home learning), and tell you about the rest of our transition plans between now and the end of term.  We 
will also give you an idea of what to expect in your child’s first few weeks at Ely St Mary’s.  
  
After the talk, you will have the opportunity to ask any questions that you may have. 
  
In addition to this event, Wednesday 7th July will be our Changeover Day. We hope by then we will be 
able to invite our new Year 3 pupils for September to spend the morning with us in person.  In the event 
that this is not possible, we will be sending out a variety of videos over the coming weeks which will 
introduce you and your child to our school. We will also seek to put on another parent/child event for you 
to attend so that you begin to get a feel for our school. 
  
We do hope you are able to join us.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Mrs Rebecca Ireland-Curtis 
Headteacher  
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